From: North East ePlanning <e-neast@HistoricEngland.org.uk>

Sent: 16 July 2019 10:56

To: A19 Downhill Lane <A19DownhillLaneJunction@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: FW: TR010024-A19 Downhill Lane - Rule 6

Good Morning

In light of Historic England’s earlier comments on these proposals, we do not intend to appear at
the preliminary meeting or the wider DCO hearing. Thank you for consulting us on this stage.

Kind Regards,

Aisling Parrish | Business Officer
Regions: North East and Yorkshire

Direct Line: 0191 269 1224

Historic England | Bessie Surtees House
41-44 Sandhill | Newcastle upon Tyne | NE1 3JF

www.HistoricEngland.org.uk

We’re celebrating 20 years of our Heritage at Risk campaign. Read about some of the best
rescues since 1998 and the latest stories from our 2018 North East Register.






